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● 9th Grade 106
● 10th Grade 109
● 11th Grade 95
● 12th Grade 96
● Total 406

Mrs. Sowarsh hosted Freshman Orientation on August 4th  78 freshmen attended
orientation.  The freshmen were prepared to arrive at school on the first day free of
anxiety and ready to learn.  They received a tour of the building and located their
lockers and classrooms before a weather alert caused us to cut the event short.  Any
information that wasn’t covered due to cutting the event short will be covered during
Enrichment the first week of school.

The High School is in good shape.  The custodians have done a fantastic job getting the
building ready for the school year.

Athletic Handbook meetings were held over the summer.  Mr. Haston did a great job
setting expectations and assisting coaches in collecting paperwork.

Fall sports are all underway.
Tentative numbers:
Boys Cross Country 5
Girls Cross Country 5
Boys Soccer 13
Volleyball 32
Football 46
Boys Golf 6
Girls Golf 8

TOTAL 115  Students participating

Be a Part of the PRIDE!


